
Deer hunters can participate in a study  
on how the voluntary use of non-lead  
ammunition can improve the health of 
eagles.  

If you are a licensed deer hunter in  
New York, you are eligible for a rebate 
of up to $60 on qualifying ammunition. 

Participants will be asked to complete 
a short survey prior to, and after, the 
2025 hunting season.  

Be sure to save your receipt for certified non-lead ammo! And visit our site for more 
information about this project and how to get your rebate: 

Offering rebates of up to $60 
on the purchase of non-lead ammo 

HuntersForEagleConservation.org/New-York 
Or, use your phone to snap the code below to visit our website for more details. 




